SSWG REPORT TO ROS

August
The Steady State Working Group has not met since the last ROS meeting. 
Work continues on the Data Set B cases.
SSWG continues to work with ERCOT on a new generation dispatch method.  A conference call was held on July 29 and a draft of the meeting is being circulated to obtain comments from the TSP’s.
SSWG will meet in San Antonio during September 16-18 to work on Data Set B cases.






